
          Clinton County Sheriff’s Office 
                                 News Release 
 
TO:  AREA NEWS 
 
REPORTED BY:  Dep. J. Murphy 
 
APPROVED BY:  Sgt. Christopher Holland 
 
SUBJECT OF RELEASE: Personal Injury Auto Crash (Leaving the Scene)                            
 
FOR MORE INFORMATION CONTACT:   Major Nicholas Leon 
 
VICTIM:  52 year old male 
       
DATE AND TIME OF CRASH: 10/16/22 at 1:01 pm 
 
NARRATIVE:  On October 16, 2022, Clinton County Dispatch reported a bicyclist struck by a 
vehicle in the area of 7143 State Route 22, in the Town of Beekmantown.  Clinton County 
Sheriff’s Deputies responded along with Beekmantown Fire Department and CVPH EMS. 
Through the investigation on-scene, Deputies determined that male was traveling south on 
State Route 22, on the western-most shoulder, when he was struck from behind by a motor 
vehicle that fled the scene. The vehicle that fled is described as a dark in color truck, possibly 
blue or black.  The male was transported to UVM CVPH with non-life threatening injuries. 
 
If anyone has any information regarding this accident, please contact the Clinton County 
Sheriff’s Office at (518)565-4340.  
 
 


